
Dear Cemetery visitor, 

 

  

 

The Council has seen a significant increase of memorabilia placed on the grassed areas 
of the lawn sections in the Cemetery, which is a breach of the rules and regulations; 

This impedes on the grass cutting and strimming operations and impacts on the overall 
appearance of the Cemetery.  Therefore can all visitors to these areas, please refrain 
from placing items on the grassed area and adhere to the regulations and only place 
items on the memorial base or concrete plinth. 

 

We thank you for your co-operation in this matter.  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 


